From: Neal Steffek [mailto:steffek@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:43 PM

To: Steven Braatz, Jr

Subject: Re: RE: Drunk Uncle Premises Description

This is Neal Steffek from The Drunk Uncle looking to make a minor change
in the layout of our building.

1 story building approximately 6400 sq. ft.; intoxicating
liquor displayed and sold along the north wall; Beverege’s of
the alcoholic nature will be consumed on the entire first
floor; product stored in basement storage area and walk in
cooler; records kept in basement file cabinets and desk;
alcohol sold at two cash register placed on the bar along the
north wall.



